WyCB 2023 Advocacy Report
Talking Books Program

The Wyoming Department of Education was able to maintain the funding for the Talking Books Program (TBP) until June 2024.
Tom Lealos sent an email to the new Superintendent of Public Instruction – Megan Degenfelder. He asked about the 2024 funding date. The response was that there was nothing to report at this time.
As we get closer to June 2024 we will contact the Superintendent of Public Instruction to find out if we have further funding or whether we need to start another advocacy campaign.
Respectfully submitted,
Sherry Leinen
